
Hi Alex,

I hope that you are well.

Please find attached objection letter to Amended Plans dated 12 April 2023, prepared on behalf of my 
clients at Units 1-7, 31 Dobroyd Road.

Please could you confirm receipt by return e-mail.

Kind regards,

Karen Buckingham 
BA(Hons) Planning; MSc Spatial Planning; MPIA
Planning Progress
0423 951 234 - I use whatsapp
karen@planningprogress.com.au
www.planningprogress.com.au
PO Box 213, Avalon Beach, NSW 2107

Sent: 1/05/2023 7:24:19 PM
Subject: Objection letter - DA2022/0596 - Dobroyd Road, Balgowlah Heights
Attachments: Amended Plans 12 April 2023 Objection letter - DA20220596 - 29-37 Dobroyd 

Road Balgowlah Heights.pdf; 


